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September 21, 2020 

 

Dear Parents and/or Guardian, 

 

Due to the COVID 19 pandemic, the Fond du Lac County Health Department will NOT be offering injectable flu vaccine at 

each individual school in the county this year. Instead, we will be holding three drive-thru clinics throughout Fond du Lac 

County to more efficiently immunize children. ANY CHILD from 4-18 years of age that resides in Fond du lac County or 

attends a Fond du Lac County school will be able to receive a FREE flu shot. 

 

CLINIC DATES/TIMES:  

Saturday, October 10th from 9 am – 2 pm, Fond du Lac County New Highway Garage 1820 S. Hickory St., Fond du Lac 

Saturday, October 24th from 9 am – 2 pm, Campbellsport Highway Garage, 284 Industrial Parkway Campbellsport 

Tuesday, October 27th from 3:30 pm – 7 pm, Brandon Highway Garage, 362 S. Woodward St.  Brandon 

 
CLINIC SITE DETAILS:  

 Please DO NOT bring your child for a flu vaccine if you or your child are sick or under quarantine for COVID-19. 

 Masks are required to participate. 

 Please wear clothing that enables easy access to the upper arm (short sleeves, loose-fitting shirt, or layering). 

 Come with a filled out consent form, if possible:  Child Flu Consent Form 

 
For more information, please call the Fond du Lac County Health Department at 920-929-3085, or check our website 
http://www.fdlco.wi.gov/departments/departments-f-m/health-department/seasonal-influenza   
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kim Mueller 
Health Officer 
Fond du Lac County 

 

https://www.fdlco.wi.gov/home/showdocument?id=24381
http://www.fdlco.wi.gov/departments/departments-f-m/health-department/seasonal-influenza

